Our Lady's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs K Weston



We aspire that through the love of Jesus everyone should "have life and have it to the full."

Tel: 01432 274814 Boycott Road
Fax: 01432 276467 Hereford
Email: admin@our-ladys.hereford.sch.uk HR2 7RN

Web: www.our-ladys.hereford.sch.uk

09 September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer YR Y1 Y2 and FSM

Every parent will need to order their child's lunch via parent pay (you must order by Thursday 12 midnight for the following week). There are 4 options per day for sandwiches (please only pick one). From Monday 21st September we will be offering the hot meals which again will need to be ordered on the Thursday before.

You need to:

- Order before midnight on a Thursday for the following weeks meals. If you do not order by this time you will need to provide your child with a lunch box as food will not be ordered.
- You must enter any allergies or special dietary needs your child may have.

If you do not want your child having school meals please tell the office as soon as possible.

If you have any difficulties in ordering please ring the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Weston Headteacher

We ASPIRE that through the love of Jesus everyone should "have life and have it to the full."